
 
Class of 1999 

Scholarship Application 
 

The Olpe High School graduating class of 1999 will award a scholarship to a 

member of the graduating class of 2024 who will be attending a post-secondary 

school.  Applicants must submit an essay following these guidelines. The amount 

and number of scholarships are TBD. 

Procedure for Application 
1.  Submit a grammatically correct, typewritten, double-spaced, essay containing 300 

words or less which answers the following question: 

a.  What are your future educational plans? 

b. What college/educational institution do you plan to attend? 

c. What do you consider to be the most valuable aspect/characteristic of your 

education in the Olpe Schools?  What have you gained from the Olpe School 

System? 

d. How will your experience in the Olpe school system influence your contribution 

to society in the future? 

2. The completed essay must be turned into Google Classroom on or before March 29th 

2024.  

 

 
 


